
The African Muslim Communities 
in Philadelphia  

 
 

are cordially invited toare cordially invited toare cordially invited toare cordially invited to    
 

 

 

Ramadan Iftar 

æb›ßŠ@ŠbĐÏg 
 

 

 

 

Date: August 22nd, 2010 

Time: 7:30 PM 

Place: International House 

(3701 Chestnut Street) 
 
 

 

All are welcomed!! 
 

 

Food & Refreshments will be provided 
Feel  free to bring your favorite dish  

 
Followed by an introduction on “Islam in Africa”  

by Prof. Maghan Keita, Villanova University 
 

 

 

 

The event is part of the Center's initiative on 
African Muslims in Philadelphia, and will by 
followed by an open discussion on enhancing 
understanding of Islam and African Muslims. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

For Inquiries please contact  

Dr. Ali Dinar: 215-898-6610,  

Email: aadinar@sas.upenn.edu 


